May 15, 1958

Clark & Cowden Prod. Co.
5543 Yale Blvd.
Dallas, Texas

Gentlemen:

We have received a connection notice from E}
Paso Natural Gas Co. for your #11-2 Federal well located
in Unit "K'' Section 11-26N-3W,

in checking our records, we find that a C-104
form has not been filed for this well. Will you please
flle this form as soon as possible with this office.

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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